
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

YOUR INVITATION TO FUN AND 

FELLOWSHIP ON DEC 6TH 
 

The ROH Holiday Party will be December 6, 2011 at 
6pm at the Shawnee Civic Center at Johnson Drive  
and Pflumm.   Hy Vee will provide the meat, potatoes, 
and plastic ware. 
  

Homeowners who have odd numbered homes are 
asked to bring a veggie dish.  Homeowners who have 
even numbered homes are asked to bring desert.   
Santa will make an appearance.  This is a great 

opportunity to meet more of your neighbors and celebrate the holiday season.   
  

 

SURVEY RESULTS 

Thank you to everyone who responded to the survey.  We had 130 responses, our 
largest response rate yet.  This is a valuable mechanism for conveying your opinions to 
the Board and we plan to continue surveys of this kind.   
 

CLASSIFIEDS  

If you are a resident and have something to sell or you have a service like babysitting or 
lawn mowing, you can send an e mail to Gary Turner for possible inclusion in the next 
newsletter. 
 
BABY SITTING  Shelby Russell, 913-461-6524 
PET SITTING Fallon and Clark and Shelby Russell, 913-461-6524 
 
 

ROH RECIPE OF THE MONTH  

Have a favorite recipe you want to share?  Email nkoporc@att.net and you may be 
published.   
 

What’s New? 
This is a publication for residents of Red Oak Hills to keep us up 
to date on our community and to provide a forum for sharing 

information. 
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